
 

2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor, P.O. Box 2319, Toronto, ON, M4P 1E4 
2300, rue Yonge, 27e étage, C.P. 2319, Toronto (Ontario) M4P 1E4 

T 416-481-1967    1-888-632-6273     

F 416-440-7656    OEB.ca 

 

 
BY EMAIL 

November 21, 2023 

Carla Molina 
Sr. Regulatory Coordinator 
Hydro One Networks Inc. 
regulatory@HydroOne.com 
 

Monica Caceres 
Assistant General Counsel 
Hydro One Networks Inc. 
monica.caceres@hydroone.com  

Alan Morin 
President 
Chapleau Public Utilities Corporation 
operations.puc@chapleau.ca 

Judith Meyntz 
Chief Administrative Officer 
Township of Chapleau 
cao@chapleau.ca 
 

Dear Applicants: 

Re: Chapleau Public Utilities Corporation (CPUC) and Hydro One Networks Inc. (Hydro 
One) Application made under s.86(1) of the Ontario Energy Board Act,1998 to sell 
and purchase the electricity distribution assets of CPUC 
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2023-0328 

This letter acknowledges receipt of the above referenced application dated November 
20, 2023. The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) has assigned File Number EB-2023-0328 to 
this matter. Please refer to this file number in all future correspondence to the OEB 
regarding this matter. All information related to this matter must be filed with the 
Registrar at registrar@oeb.ca. 

The OEB is currently conducting a preliminary review of your application. Upon 
completion of this review the OEB will communicate the next steps in the process. 

Please direct any questions relating to this application to the Case Manager, Zubin 
Panchal, Senior Advisor, at 416-440-8113 or Zubin.Panchal@oeb.ca. 

Yours truly, 

John Pickernell 
Manager, Applications Administration 
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